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• We hope to have the sales tax issues mentioned in correspondences resolved within the next two 
week.   

 
• The county had a successful delinquent property tax sale this year. The property owners have one 

year to redeem their properties. The county is currently evaluating our bid to see if we desire to 
have the Chancellor confirm the bids. 

 
• Referendums mentioned by some citizens was discussed. A wheel tax could be placed on a 

referendum by commission. A Bond resolution under general capital outlay could be called by 
petition of registered voters.  

 
  


